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27th November 2023 

 

Dear Families 

 

Trip: Penzance Gymnastics Club - Fun Session - Thursday 14th December 

 

We are delighted to be taking the whole school on an end of term fun filled trip to 

Penzance Gymnastics Club. The children will take part in an exciting hour long session 

including games and the foam-pit! 

We will travel to the event by hired coach.  In order to save on costs (thus enabling us 

to offer more of these lovely trips in the future), please collect your child from 

Penzance Gymnastic Club at 3pm. The full address is Unit E, Questmap Business Park, 

Long Rock, Penzance, TR20 8AS. 

Suitable clothing will be required on the day – clothes that are easy to move in and 

that won’t be cumbersome or get in the way – think trousers and tops rather than skirts 

and dresses. Please also bring a drinks bottle. 

This additional trip gives us the opportunity to test out the new consent and payment 

system.  If you haven’t already downloaded the app, then please do so now. You 

should find two notifications, one is to consent to the trip, the other is to pay for it.  

Using the app will be a learning curve for us all – if you have any problems whatsoever, 

please let us know and we will do our utmost to help.   

 

Kind regards 

The St Levan Team 


